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Deputy Headteacher Jodie Milson 

 
Monday, 02 November 2020 

 
 

Dear Parent/Carer,  

As the government have now moved to a National Lockdown from Thursday 5th November we have 
taken the decision that from Tuesday 3rd November, we will be asking all adults to wear a face covering 
when dropping off and collecting their children. This will also include staff members on the playground 
and waiting at the school doors. We know that there are already parents/carers who wear a mask to 
come onto school site and they are an increasingly common sight as we all work together to keep 
ourselves safe.  

We appreciate that for medical reasons there may be some adults who cannot wear a mask. Please 
inform us if this is the case. Children aged 11 and under do not need to wear masks but can do if they 
wish.  

We are also asking that only one parent/carer should be on school site during drop-off and collection 
times. This is to reduce traffic on site and allow for social distancing. It is now more important than ever, 
that anyone who enters school site observes strict social distancing of 2 metres where possible and that 
you follow the one way system in operation.  

We know that there have been some initial teething problems with the new SchoolComms system, these 
are beyond our control, but we are informed that they should be resolved by Wednesday at the latest. 

Finally, as the virus is spreading at an increased rate we are looking closely at the systems in place for 
remote learning. Miss Milson will be sending out detailed instructions later this week; please look out for 
them. We hope not to have to use them excessively, but we need to be prepared! 

Thank you for your continued support in this matter.  

 

Yours sincerely,  

 

 

 

Mrs S Wass 

(Head of School) 


